Wildflower (and Nature) Events- Coming Soon!

Dear Wildflower Friends,
Here are several Natural History events in which you may be interested.

First, our members Stan and Karen Lockwood reported an amazing display of the beautiful (though small), early-blooming Snow Trillium at John Bryan State Park near Yellow Springs, Ohio on Saturday March 19, 2011. For details of where to find them click here  .
The Cincinnati Zoo has the first of four lectures on Wednesday March 23, 2011, 7:00 pm at the Zoo's Schott Education Center.  Intrepid international explorer, biologist, and photographer Dr. Mark W. Moffett, "the Indiana Jones of entomology," takes us around the globe on a strange and colorful journey in search of the hidden world of ants, based on his new book.  Members of the Zoo are $37 for whole series or $10 for this lecture. Non-members are $45 and $12 respectively.  For more details click   http://www.cincinnatizoo.org/events/Barrows.htm

**Friday, March 25, 2011, 8 am – 3:30 pm: Ohio Botanical Symposium, Columbus, OH  (Register ONLINE by March 21!)
Cost $30, includes continental breakfast and lunch buffet. It’s a great way to hear updates on Ohio plant news. The keynote address is “What Climate Change May Mean for Plants: Global, National, and Regional Consequences” by David Karowe, PhD, Western Michigan University. The series of talks looks very interesting and includes our own Theresa Culley, PhD, University of Cincinnati, whose talk is titled “Assessing Invasiveness in Ohio’s Plants.”  Our Society is one of the sponsors of this fine annual event which is organized by Ohio's Department of Natural Resources.  
For registration info, click here  . For brochure click here. Or for other questions contact ODNR's Rick Gardner at   rick.gardner@dnr.state.oh.us or by phone at (614) 265-6419 

**Sunday, March 27, 2011, 7:00 PM "Last Child in the Woods" by Richard Louv, Cintas Center at Xavier University 
Well-Known author Richard Louv was the first to describe the lack of outdoor nature experience of our current generation of kids and the problems this can cause. And there are solutions to this problem!   This lecture is sponsored by Xavier University and is free and open to the public.  For more info, click here   .  For a campus map (3 mb) click here   .  
And of course don’t forget our Society first hike of the year, Sunday, April 3, 2011 1 pm:, Caesar Creek Gorge State Nature Preserve, Warren County, Ohio (north of Oregonia, Ohio). For details go to Http://cincywildflower.org
And finally, in the last several years, we have been sending email reminders of our own excellent Cincinnati Wildflower Preservation Society events, as well as occasional notice of some outstanding NON-SOCIETY events (such as the Zoo lecture above.)  

If you would like to receive ONLY reminders of OFFICIAL Cincinnati Wildflower events please reply to this email with "Society events only" in the Subject line.  If you don't reply, you will receive all information, on Society and Non-Society events. 

Sincerely,
Bob Bergstein, 
Vice President, Cincinnati Wildflower Preservation Society
bbergstein@fuse.net, 513-477-4438, http://cincywildflower.org 
